
STUDENT BULLETIN #121 
Tuesday March 17, 2015 

Happy Birthday 
 

The Girls High School Soccer Program will hold it's preseason meeting in Convocation Hall in the High 
School, on Thursday, March 19th at 7:00 PM. The meeting is for all players and parents of incoming freshmen, 
as well as grades 10 to 12, interested in trying out for the Fall, 2015 Girls High School team. Attendance is 
strongly recommended. Please enter at the main entrance to the High School. 
 
The High School Aevidum Club is selling aevidum t-shirts. They are black and will have the Manheim 
Township name/logo on them along with the aevidum logo. Shirts are $10; order forms are available in the 
office. Money and order forms should be turned into the office by Thursday April 2nd.  Delivery will be the end 
of April. 

A reminder from the High School: students are not permitted in the High School building after school unless 
they have an activity or sport. 
 
Attention Staff: April is Autism Awareness month and it’s right around the corner. Raise awareness with 
a bold beaded bracelet in traditional Autism awareness colors, adorned with a silver puzzle piece charm.���*3 sizes 
available (sizes can be customized) *Samples available to try on in the faculty lounge���*Cost: small (child size) 
$6, medium $8, large $10 *proceeds benefit the Blue Streak Connection Program at Manheim Township - your 
previous support has helped start the Buddy program, sent us on a functional skills field trip to the grocery 
store, and put on a spaghetti dinner for our students families and buddies. Please order in the faculty room.  
Order deadline Friday March 20th 2015.  
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